
Residents in Milton Keynes can now receive £150 for upgrading
an old, inefficient boiler. The grant is available to all home
owners and private landlords within Milton Keynes.
More information is available at: www.usea.org.uk

Milton Keynes Boiler
Cashback Scheme 

The installation of an efficient heating
system is an effective way of reducing

your household energy bills, CO2
emissions and maintenance costs. 
To register your interest in the scheme, 

please ring us on 01908 699 990

Funds are limited so take advantage now!



What to do next:
Register your intent to upgrade your boiler by telephone
(01908 699 990). You will then be sent an application form.

Seek quotes from several Gas Safe registered (or competent
person in the case of oil) installers to gain value for money.

Arrange the installation of your new boiler with your
preferred Gas Safe registered installer.

Pay for the boiler and installation work up front.

Claim back £150 by sending the completed paperwork to
USEA within 16 weeks from the date you registered with us.

Please note, if you proceed with your installation before you
register your intent to upgrade your boiler, you will invalidate
the claim and you will no longer be eligible for the £150 rebate.

This grant is available together with any other available
schemes or grants such as Warm Front and discounts made by
energy companies or local installers.

To be eligible for the scheme the boiler being replaced must be
D rated or lower (less than 82% efficient).  You can check the
rating of your boiler at www.boilers.org.uk. 

Please note that Milton Keynes Council and United Sustainable Energy Agency accept no liability
whatsoever for contracts entered into between the contractor and the customer. Milton Keynes
Council and United Sustainable Energy Agency do not endorse any particular product or installer and
advise customers to obtain more than one quote.

Funds are limited so take advantage now!

Milton Keynes Boiler Cashback Scheme


